Freedom of Information Act 2000 – new school buildings
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the following information.
You asked:
Please can you supply with the name and email address of the individual responsible for monitoring the procurement of new school buildings within your district. I am not after the person who monitors the procurement of the services required in the schools (stationary, computers, chairs etc.) rather the person who is involved with the procurement of the construction or refurbishments works within the district.
Answer: Neil Bayliss, Head of Procurement, neil.bayliss@leicester.gov.uk (note this does not include free schools and academies, which are not the responsibility of Leicester City Council)

In addition can you provide me with a list of new schools that have been built in your district since 2000 listing what procurement method was used for each one (PFi, capital investment, design and build, pre-existing framework agreement) 

No new schools have been built by Leicester City Council in this period.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

